KENYA EMBASSY - ROME

NOTICE:

INFORMATION REGARDING PAYMENT SYSTEM FOR EVISA:

i. Payment for Evisa are sometimes declined due to insufficient funds
or restrictions by the applicant’s bank;

ii. The 3D secure protection/restriction that had been enforced was
removed on 9" November 2021. Users now only require visa /
master card to make payments;

For payment queries please call +254 110922062 or send message to
evisa@immigration.go.ke




